

Mr Vincent Ryan ask+request-102-d916f80e@asktheeu.org

25 April 2012 LS/PvdH/12/19

Public access to ECB documents

Dear Mr Ryan,

On 3 April 2012, the European Central Bank (ECB) received your request for access to "(a) all requests by the Irish government to renegotiate the terms of the promissory notes and; (b) the negotiation documents submitted by the Irish government to the ECB".

Having duly looked into this matter, we would like to inform you that the ECB did not receive any documents from the Irish government on the renegotiation of the terms of the promissory notes.

Yours sincerely,

Pierre van der Haegen

Director General

Secretariat and Language Services

Roman Schremser

Deputy Director General

Secretariat and Language Services

? Teleus